
 

  

End-of-Life Notice: ‘G’ ‘8’ Conductive Foam 

February 1, 2016 

As part of our product lifecycle management process the conductive foam 

products with material code beginning with ‘G’ or ‘8’ will be phased out by 

end of 2016.  Orders will be accepted for 6 months commencing with the 

date of this notice.  Scheduled deliveries will be permitted up to December 

31, 2016.  Thereafter, these products will be considered obsolete and no 

additional deliveries will be made.  As a replacement Laird recommends 

using our improved conductive foam products, EcoFoam™ series CF500, 

CF700 and CF800.  

Example finished part number:  5032EAG1W00532 

EOL Material 
EcoFoam™ 

Series 
Color 

UL Flame 

Rating 

Available Thickness 

(mm) 

Example Part Number 

1mm Thick 
*See datasheet 

G0W, G0X, 80W, 80X CF500 Grey No 
0.3, 0.5, 0.7, 1.0, 1.5, 

2.0, 2.5, 3.0, 3.5, 4.0 
CF510AA01050200 

G1W, G1X, G2W, 

G2X, 81W, 81X, 82W, 

82X  

CF700 Grey UL94 V-0 0.5, 1.0, 1.5, 2.0 CF710AA01050200 

  CF800 Black UL94 V-0 0.5, 1.0, 2.0 CF810AA01050200 

Laird is committed to provide any support to ensure a flawless transition to 

our alternative products. Datasheets are attached for your reference. Please 

contact your Laird representative for any questions and sampling requests. 

 

Michael Poulsen 

Product Manager 

Laird 


